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MOTION REFERRED TO EXECUTIVE –   Grants Advisory Panel 
 
1. At the meeting of Council held on 14 April 2011, and in accordance with the 

provisions of Rule 14.6, a Motion falling within the remit of the Executive was 
considered by the Council.  The Council agreed the Motion and recommended it to 
the next meeting of the Executive as follows: 

 
 
“This Council notes that the Grants Advisory Panel was established at the 
Extraordinary Council meeting of 27th May 2010. 
 
This Council, with regret, calls for the removal of the Grants Advisory Panel from Part 
3 of the Constitution; given that its recommendations are continuously ignored by the 
Executive, and that therefore the Executive clearly believes it serves no practicable or 
useful purpose.” 
 

 
 FOR CONSIDERATION 
 
 
 Background documents:  
  
 Motion submitted to the Council meeting - 14 April 2011. 
  

Contact: 
Pauline Ferris 
Democratic & Electoral Services manager 
Direct Dial: 020 8424 1269 
email: pauline.ferris@harrow.gov.uk 

 


